From: Lucas Cescon

To: Delegations

Subject: Comments re. Potential St. Gregory Boundary Change
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 8:34:15 PM

Hello,

As a parent of a student who will be attending St. Gregory beginning fall, 2017, | am writing
to voice my opposition to any changes in the school boundary, and, in particular, any changes
that would force students to cross highway 427 (by foot, bus or other means) to attend school.

As someone who recently moved to the community with the expectation that my children
would be able to attend St. Gregory, my position is that any change to the boundary without
sufficient notice or grandfathering provisions (i.e., even for children not yet old enough to

attend school but who live in the current St. Gregory catchment area) would be categorically
unfair to new residents to the neighbourhood.

I will be unable to attend tomorrow's (March 30) meeting, however do wish my position to be
noted for the record.

Please contact me if you would like additional information or would like to discuss further.
Many thanks,

Lucas Cescon
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